
Feedback on International Taxation Matters 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the recent 

discussions and developments concerning international taxation matters that we have been 

addressing. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the efforts made by your team in clarifying complex issues 

surrounding transfer pricing and cross-border taxation. The presentation on the OECD guidelines 

was particularly insightful and enabled a better understanding among stakeholders. 

However, I believe there are additional areas that require further attention. Specifically, the 

implications of recent policy changes on digital services tax could benefit from a more in-depth 

analysis. It would be beneficial to engage in collaborative workshops aimed at addressing 

concerns from various perspectives. 

Thank you for considering this feedback. I look forward to further discussions on how we can 

enhance our cooperative efforts in this crucial area. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


